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regon’s rivers are important to me because...

| am an avid fly fishing angler. So much so that 15 years ago | left high
tech to follow my passion. Today in addition to spending a majority of
my free time on the water in Central Oregon. | am also reliant on the
guality of the fisheries for my job as a fly fishing instuctor and guide.
Please fund ODFW so they can do the quality work they do to make
fishing a fun and prosperous activity in Oregon.

| strongly support full funding for the Oregon Department of Fish and
Wildlife’s Water Quality/Quantity Program — POP 108

| strongly support funding for the instream flow positions, which are
currently not in the Governor's Recommended Budget

| oppose any cuts to ODFW’s Water Program. The program is already
sorely unfunded and with increasing pressures on our state’s water
resources the work of the Water Program (POP 108) is more important
than ever. Please take this opportunity to show your support for
protecting our rivers!

Mary Ann Dozer
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